
 
 November- 13, 2021  
 
 
TO: FCC IBFS  
 
FROM: Mike Hargrove, VP-ACE  
 
SUBJECT: Request Earth Station License Renewal E860046  
 
 
Request permission, to renew Earth Station License E860046, under AT&T Corporation.  
Earth Station License is in use, and request renewal to continue to utilize license.  
Please let me know if you have any questions, or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mike Hargrove  
AT&T VP - ACE 


